
 

 

Wednesday 11th August 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are very much looking forward to your child starting at Mulberry UTC in September 2021. 
 
Please ensure your child logs in to their online application to upload essential documents ahead of 
enrolment day. If they have not applied yet, they can do so here: https://mulberryutc.applicaa.com/ 
 
Please read all policies and forms clearly and ensure all sections are complete accurately. 

 

All enrolling students must: 

 Come to enroll in person (family members cannot do this for you) 

 Bring ID (passport or birth certificate), proof of address and copy of GCSE results 

  
To ensure enrolment takes place safely, students will enrol during staggered time slots.  
 

Date Time Students to attend 

Thursday 12th August 2021 

Before 12pm 

12-2pm 

2-4pm 

Mulberry UTC internal candidates 

Students with surnames beginning A-C 

Students with surnames beginning C-I 

Friday 13th August 2021 

10am-12pm 

12-2pm 

2-4pm 

Students with surnames beginning J-N 

Students with surnames beginning O-S 

Students with surnames beginning T-Z 

Monday 16th August,  

Tuesday 17th August 

Wednesday 18th August 

10am-4pm Open enrolment 

Thursday 19th August  

Friday 20th August 
10am-4pm Waiting list meetings 

 

If you have any questions, please email admissions@mulberryutc.org. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr K Vincent 

Principal 
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